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Extension of Deadline for Submission of comments on 
the Consultation on Mobile Termination Rates  

 
 
 
On 11th August the OUR published a consultation paper entitled “Mobile Termination 
Rates” (OUR 06/14). The purpose of the paper was to consult interested parties on 
whether regulatory intervention in the setting of Mobile Termination Rates (“MTRS”) 
was required in the Bailiwick and, if so, which method should be used to establish a set 
of reasonably efficient mobile voice call termination charges.  Interested parties were 
asked to respond to the issues raised in this consultation paper by 22nd September 2006. 
 
Following a request for an extension to the consultation period, the OUR has decided to 
extend the deadline to 5pm on Friday 6th October 2006.   
  
 

ENDS  
15th September 2006 
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